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January 22, 2021 

  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

In order to continue supporting our students in this virtual learning environment, we have organized a second 

distribution of instructional supplies (Paper, pencils, crayons, and notebooks).  

 

These items will be given out next week.  Please see the schedule below for the dates and time.   The “Supplies- 

Pick-up” will be held at the Main Entrance of the Building (the entrance closest to the Police Station).  At the 

Main Entrance, you will enter to the lobby (location of the security desk), give your child’s name to the staff 

member behind the Plexiglass, pick-up the supplies, and exit.  In-and-out!  You can park on the school side of 

Seaman Ave.  We anticipate the process taking less than a couple of minutes.    

            Monday, January 25 from 9:00am to 2:30pm all grades (K-3) 

Tuesday, January 26 from 9:00am to 2:30pm all grades (K-3) 

Wednesday, January 27 from 9:00am to 2:30pm all grades (K-3) 

Thursday, January 28, from 9:00am to 1:00pm all grades (K-3) 

All we will need is your child's name and grade level.  We look forward to seeing you all! Please remember to 

wear a face covering and stay at least 6 feet apart!  

If you have any questions, you can reach me directly at 848.203.5791. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Edwin Nieves 

Principal 

 

  


